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Dear sirs,

I believe strongly that manston should be reopened as an airport as it would help with the
capacity problems which we have in southern England. 
 With it's 9,000 foot runway it would be capable of accepting any aeroplanes.
 Riveroak want to open manston as a cargo hub of which the south east of England is in
desperate need of and I think is of national importance once we come out of Europe. 
 Also they want to have an aviation college on the site to train people into the aviation
industry which can only be a good thing aswell especially in this part of the country.
 I personally think that the country needs manston airport as it would help with the air
freight coming in and out of the country , especially perishables. 
 Also they are going to have some passenger flights which would ease some of the
congestion at the other airports.
 As manston had been an airport for nearly 100 years before it was closed down most of
the people living in the area would have been used to aircraft flying in the area as I have .
 I think this is an excellent project and will give an exciting future to aviation not only for
east kent but for the country as a whole .

Yours sincerely  Stephen Hurst 
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